
  
 

 
 

BECOME AN intern at the Royal Danish Consulate General in Istanbul 
 
Two full-time internships are available for the Spring semester, starting February 2024 and lasting to 
(and including) July 2024. We prioritize Masters level applicants. 
 
Interns are an essential and integral part of the Consulate General’s day-to-day activities. We are therefore 
looking for dynamic and motivated interns that are team players, while being able to take on tasks and 
responsibility individually. Written and spoken Danish and English is required. Knowledge of Turkish is 
an advantage, but not a requirement. 
 
An internship at the Consulate General in Istanbul provides an opportunity to experience work at a 
Danish diplomatic mission that works closely with the Embassy in Ankara and the Ministry of Foreign 
Affairs in Copenhagen. It is an opportunity to become involved in a broad variety of tasks that are key to 
the Danish foreign service, including: 
 

 Assisting the Danish business community with their internationalization activities in Türkiye, working 
both with Danish companies already established in Turkey or companies looking to enter the Turkish 
market. Interns will be working under the direction of Trade Council Türkiye team on a wide variety 
of tasks, including business development and public affairs. 
 

 Being part of public diplomacy activities, providing information on Danish values, experiences and 
know-how to a targeted audience through social media and other channels. The Consulate General 
carries out various activities in which the interns are involved. 

 

 Assisting the on-going Peace and Stabilisation Programme for Syria and Iraq, which provides interns 
an insight into Danish foreign and development policy priorities and engagement with non-
governmental partner organisations. 

 
The internship is unpaid, but a monthly subsidy of 4.000 DKK is granted as a contribution to living 
expenses.   
 
Application with a CV (in English) should be e-mailed to isthkt@um.dk no later than 15 September 
2023. Shortlisted candidates will be contacted for an interview after the deadline.  
 
For questions regarding the internship, please contact Nur Leila Taran – nurtar@um.dk 
 
Note: The Consulate is obliged to follow EU-rules of handling personal information (GDPR) when 
receiving and processing internship applications. Our processing of personal information relies on your 
consent (art. 6, no. 1 litra a). Please read the privacy policy of the Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs 
before applying (https://um.dk/en/about-us/organisation/contact-information/the-ministry-of-
foreign-affairs-of-denmark-personal-data-policy ). By sending your application, you actively consent to 
our processing of your personal information. 
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